
New Life Fellowship
Leadership Team Minutes

January 11, 2023

Attendance

- Barry and Nancy Kennedy, Gene Currier, Ted McVey, and Kim and Casey Goodson in attendance.


Opening

- The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.


Financial

- Kim presented this month’s finance report.

- The finance report was approved by the team.


Missions

- Our regular giving will be:


• $75 to Christian Aragon from Cru

• $100 to the Free Store

• $100 to the Belen food pantry

• $75 to UNM Cru

• $100 to CareNet

• $75 to Young at Heart choir


- The team voted to roll over $618 into the next mission giving amount.


New business

- The church received a $1000 from Walmart.

- The team discussed purchasing an AED and having a CPR class.  Many people at church may 

already be certified but we will ask who is interested in being trained in CPR.  The team voted to 
buy a Zoll AED.


- The team voted to reinstate the pastor pay package that was in place in November 2021.

- The team discussed allowing YouthNet to open a second banking account.  The team voted to 

open a secondary account at United Bank for YouthNet.  

- The team discussed changes to the Policies and Procedure.  The team voted to appoint Kim and 

Amanda to look at the Policies and Procedures document with the goal of bringing an updated 
document to the next meeting.


- Bob Murphy is constructing a shade over the play yard.  Donations were received for the 
construction.


The leadership team will next meet on March 8, 2023.



